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Caledon?s population started growing early in the new year

	It didn't take long for Caledon's population to start expanding in 2014.

William Osler Health System reported two new Caledon babies had arrived in the first 121 minutes of the year.

Headwaters Health Care Centre welcomed its first baby of 2014 at 12:29 a.m. Jan. 1. Kirandeep Kaur Brar of Caledon delivered a

baby boy, weighing in at eight pounds 14 ounces. He is the third child for Kirandeep and her husband Lucky Brar, joining big

brothers Tegvir and Himmat at home.

Less than two hours later, at 2:01 a.m., Dolly Iatomasi of Bolton delivered a baby girl, Vienna, at Brampton Brampton Civic

Hospital. The baby weighed in at six pounds five ounces.

Vienna is the third child for Dolly and her husband Leucio. She joins siblings Lucas and Ashley.

Kirandeep Kaur Brar and her husband Lucky Brar welcomed their third child at 12:29 a.m. Jan. 1.

Dolly Iatomasi and her husband Leucio of Bolton greeted their third child Vienna at 2:01 a.m. Jan. 1 at Brampton Civic Hospital.
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